
With addition to adding recommended protection to approach side of your mailbox, the 

Seneca County plows also ask that you not pile snow on the approach side of your mailbox.  

This will eliminate heavier amounts of snow impacting the mailbox making damage more 

likely.  We highly recommend that the Rubbermaid/Plastic mailboxes not be installed. 

 

 

 

Recommendation #1   

(The image below is for a mailbox beside your private drive. The same cleared area for the 

driveway in the image should  be maintained for your mailbox  on the opposite side of the 

roadway.)  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Recommendation #2  

(Shielding your mailbox) 

 

 

 

 

               


